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The BACW’s Bidding Commission hereby present questions made by companies with their respective 

answers.  

 

REMARK: The questions presented in this “Questions and Answers” are numbered as they are answered 

by the Bidding Commission and may not match the numbering provided by the companies. 

 

1. Question  – The list of inventory that may be part of the 25% payment provides various values 

for the part.  Do these values already account for depreciation?  If not, as an example, what would be the 

individual value assigned for the following parts from the list?  If an exact value cannot be provided, 

please indicate the approximate value, or percent reduction, that will be assigned to the parts. 

ANSWER: Values provided at the list of material that will be available for transferring to the Contractor, 

at official documents for bidding, are not depreciated. It will be depreciated according to the defined 

method established by Brazilian Government, at the moment of calculation. Depreciated value will be 

calculated at the moment of transferring to Contractor, following Brazilian Law. For this reason, it 

cannot be stated the method or the percentage reduction that will be assigned to each part number. 

 

Notwithstanding, In accordance with the Invitation For Bid 181301/CABW/2018 item 37.1, Any doubts 

arising from the provisions of this Invitation for Bid may be the subject of consultation, in writing, to the 

Bidding Commission in charge of this bidding process, up to 48 hours before the delivery of the 

proposals.  

Based on that, the BACW’s Bidding Commission reinforces that questions shall be submitted to 

con@cabw.org and no agents outside BACW should be copied in the e-mail. Thus, only answers 

published in BACW’s website are considered official and part of the solicitation file. 

Furthermore, the Brazilian Aeronautical Commission appreciates the question, and stands available to 

clarify and explain any doubts or concerns in order to increase the BID quality. Any questions or 

concerns must be submitted to con@cabw.org 

Note: This information has been made available at BACW website in the publishing for the related Bidding Process. 

http://www.cabwnews.com/index.php/solicitations.html  
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